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24th May 2023 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Year 1 and Year 2 will be going on a school trip to watch Animal Magic at The Bridgewater 
Hall on Tuesday 20th June 2023. This is an amazing opportunity for the children, where 
they will watch a live orchestra perform and they will join in with singing animal songs. The 
school we be fully funding the cost of this trip, so we just need parent consent for your child 
to attend.  
 
We will be leaving school at 9:30am and we will be back for lunchtime. We will be sending 
out a text to ask for parent helpers to come on the trip, so please let the school office know 
if you can help. 
 
 
Thank you for your support 
Mrs Lindop (Music coordinator) 
 
 


